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The Lawrenceville School Tops $1.6 Million in Donations to Lawrence Township Education Foundation  
 
On October 7, 2020, Lawrenceville School Head of School Steve Murray presented $75,000 to the 
Lawrence Township Education Foundation (LTEF) to support local students and schools. This brings the 
Lawrenceville School’s donation total to $1,655,000 since 1995. Lawrenceville also provides event 
sponsorship and numerous in-kind services, including office space for LTEF leadership.  
“We are extremely grateful for our partnership with the Lawrenceville School. Their generous annual 
donations are one of many examples of the Lawrenceville School’s commitment both to excellence in 
education and to the well-being of the local community,” stated Karen Faiman, Executive Director of the 
LTEF. 
 
LTEF raises funds from individuals, local businesses, corporations, and foundations for programs that 
foster excellence, creativity, and achievement in education for all students in Lawrence Township Public 
Schools. Through grant requests from teachers and school administrators, LTEF funds programs that will 
have a substantial and lasting impact on Lawrence Township public school students.  
 
“This year more than ever, educators need to find innovative solutions to support our children, and LTEF’s 
ongoing support of its dedicated teachers is critical,” said Steve Murray, Head of The Lawrenceville 
School. “I’m pleased that The Lawrenceville School can continue to help the Foundation provide an 
outstanding education to the thousands of students served by the Township’s public schools.”  
The Lawrenceville School’s donation to the LTEF, along with other funding, makes it possible for area 
schools to receive support for a wide variety of educational programs and needs. In the 2019-2020 
academic year, the LTEF granted nearly $204,000 to Lawrence Township Public Schools for a total of 76 
new programs and projects. This total includes: funding for Chromebooks to address the COVID-19 
pandemic and school closures; assemblies and field trips that occurred before the pandemic; kinesthetic 
furniture; new technology such as iPads and microscopes for classrooms; and mindfulness and character 
education initiatives. 
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Photo caption, left to right: Karen B. Faiman, LTEF Executive Director, Steve Murray, Lawrenceville Head 
of School, Vessy Dusichka, LTEF President 
 


